
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 17, 2024 

 

Mr. Leon Todd 

Executive Director 

Board of Fire and Police Commissioners 

c/o Department of Employee Relations 

Room 706, City Hall 

 

Mr. Todd, 

 

I am informed that Mr. Andrew F. Wagner is stepping away from his role as President of 

the Milwaukee Police Association and therefore will be no longer be a police liaison 

officer within the office of the Common Council – City Clerk. 

 

This office requests that the Board of Fire and Police Commissioners reinstate Mr. 

Wagner to the Milwaukee Police Department effective July 26, 2024. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  Should you have questions, &c., of me, 

please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
James R. Owczarski 

City Clerk 

 

Cc:      Council President Jose G. Perez 

 Ald. Marina Dimitrijevic 

 Ms. Renate Hense 

 Chief Jeffrey Norman 

            Veronica Rudychev 

  

 


